Kharkiv, Dontesk and Dnipropetrovsk to assess needs and
partners.

Also under the auspices of CUPP, a team from the
Canadian Bureau for International Education was in Kyiv,
Lviv and Kharkiv December 3-15 to select local
organizations for the Partners in a Civil Society project.
Team leader Oksana Kowalchuk of CBIE, accompanied
by Dr. Frangois Bélisle of St. Francis Xavier University
and Dr. Merlin Brinkerhoff of the University of Calgary
met with the Embassy to discuss where and how
Canadians could help their Ukrainian counterparts
strengthen the institutions of a civil society.

In cooperation with Mystetstvo Art Publishers, the
Embassy hosted the December 14 launch of an album-
format study of the life and works of Leo Mol, one of
Canada's leading contemporary sculptors. The evening
also marked the Ukrainian premiere of the National Film
Board's documentary Leo Mol in Light and Shadow.
Guy Goulard, Commissioner for Federal Judicial Affairs,
led a judicial reform mission to Kyiv January 11-24, 1996.
The Canadian team, which included Chief Justice Ben
Hewak of the Manitoba Supreme Court and Frank
McCardle, Executive Director of the Canadian Institute for
Advanced Legal Studies, met with Justice Minister Serhiy
Holovaty, Head of the Supreme Court Vitaliy Boyko, and
other senior justice decisionmakers. The mission's
achievements were summed up in a protocol signed
between Canada's office of Federal Judicial Affairs and
Ukraine's Ministry of Justice and Supreme Court on
cooperation in reforming and strengthening the Ukrainian
judicial system.

Nine Ukrainian officers were in Canada in January 1996,
to start a six-month English course at Camp Borden, spon-
sored by the Dept. of National Defence MTAP program.
The Embassy also manages the Kyiv intake for DND
courses in French, peacekeeping, and flight safety.
Roman Lishchynski, a veteran Canadian foreign service
officer, turned in his papers as senior attaché at the
Canadian Embassy on Jan. 6 for a post at the Organization
for Security and Cooperation in Europe. The following
Monday, Jan. 8, Lishchynski took over as head of the
OSCE mission to Ukraine. The Organization almost

immediately called him to Vienna for four days in
preparation for his new role. Lishchynski, whose not-so-
secret vice is archeology, is known as a very savvy — and
witty — observer of developments in Ukraine, having
spent the best part of the last four years there. °

'Manager of Operations

3
Ivano-Frankivsk Project (Ukraine) i
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The successful candidate will possess relevant
postsecondary education with several years of
experience in small Canadian business and economic
development. Superior communication, interpersonal,
problem solving and computer skills and proficiency in
Ukrainian/English languages are essential. Work or
travel experience in Ukraine is desirable.

Qualified applicants are invited to submit a
comprehensive resume, citing competition number AD-
P-96-01 to:

Manager, Employee Relations

Confederation College
Box 398,
Thunder Bay, ON
P7C 4w1
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